
APPENDIX C
RE-SCRIPTING IMAGES & SCENARIOS

SCENARIOS

1. Belle turned around, scared at having heard a noise behind her. She moved away from the cell
where her father was locked up, and demanded to know who was there! A voice from the darkness
said “I am the master of this castle”. When the Beast emerged from the darkness, Belle ordered
him to release her father at once. He ignored her request, growled angrily and ordered his servants
to throw her out. Belle quickly apologized and begged him to re-consider, but the Beast would not
listen. He insisted there was nothing Belle could do to change his mind. Desperate to save her
father, Belle shouted out “Take me instead!” This surprised the Beast. He made her promise to stay
with him at the castle forever in exchange for her father’s freedom. She agreed, and the Beast had
her father taken away immediately. Belle was left heartbroken and sad to have not been able to
even say goodbye.

2. The Beast barged into Belle’s room yelling, “I thought I told you to come down to dinner!” Belle
assured him she was not hungry and couldn’t be bossed about. She told him that it was rude to yell
at people, and tell them what to do. The Beast was not used to someone standing up to him and it
only made him angrier! Lumiere and Cogsworth worriedly tried to get the Beast to calm down and
be a “gentleman” but it was of little use. “Why are you being so difficult?” asked the Beast. “Why
are you being such a bully?” Belle fired back. The Beast took a deep breath and explained that he
wanted her to come to dinner. He asked her more nicely this time, “Would you please be so kind as
to join me for dinner?” He even used the word “please”! Belle answered politely, “No, thank you.”
That was the last straw for the Beast. He went to the door, and shouted back, “Then starve!”, and
slammed it behind him.

3. Just as Belle reached out to touch the beautiful fading rose, the Beast appeared behind her and
yelped, “Don’t touch that!” Belle jumped back, frightened, as the Beast questioned her, “Why are
you here? I told you never to come here!” He was very upset but Belle didn’t understand why. “You
had no right to be here, no right! Do you realize what you could have done?” Belle tried to move
past him to get of the forbidden west wing, but the Beast grabbed her arm and ripped her sleeve.
Belle screamed for him not to touch her and decided, “Promise or no promise, I won’t stay here.”
The Beast was ashamed of himself.



HA
PP

Y
SA

D

SC
AR

ED
AN

G
RY


	BB - Appendix C.pdf
	BB - Appendix C-2

